From: Aleksandra Moch

To: Larkin, Elizabeth; Conklin, Mike
Subject: Fw: 0 Mountain
Date: Thursday, February 8, 2024 6:52:04 PM

CAREFUL-From outside - CHECK before you CLICK.

Please see the response below.

----- Forwarded Message -----

From: wayne fairfieldce.com <wayne@fairfieldce.com>

To: Santacroce, Stephen <stephen.santacroce@wiltonct.org>; Aleksandra Moch
<aleksandra_moch@yahoo.com>

Sent: Thursday, February 8, 2024 at 08:35:51 AM EST

Subject: 0 Mountain

Stephen

We dug test holes in the precise locations of each of the proposed gallery sets.
This confirmed that, with the exception of one set, the ledge is sufficiently deep to provide a
24" vertical separation from the galleries.

The retaining wall has no drainage pipe behind it. This is shown on the Detail sheet. In the
short areas where there is less than 1 foot separation from the rear of the wall to the property
line, the free draining backfill material can be eliminated. The walls have substantial footings.
There will be no need for overdigging.

Best regards,

Wayne D'Avanzo, P.E.

Fairfield County Engineering LLC
60 Winfield Street

Norwalk, CT 06855

Phone: 203 831 8005 (land line - Do not text)
Fax: 203 831 8006
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